

PHILIP D. MURPHY

Governor

TAHESHA L. WAY

Lt. Governor

Department of Education Monmouth County Office 4000 Kozloski Road PO Box 1264 Freehold, NJ 07728-1264

Phone: (732) 431-7810 Fax: (732) 776-7237 KEVIN DEHMER
Commissioner

Dr. LESTER W. RICHENS
Interim Executive County Superintendent

TO: School Business Administrators/Board Secretaries

FROM: Dr. Lester W. Richens

Interim Executive County Superintendent of Schools

DATE: March 24, 2025

RE: TPAF Members - Monmouth County Selection of

Delegates and Alternates

This is to inform you that The Teachers' Pension and Annuity Fund (TPAF) Board of Trustees has determined that Monmouth County is entitled to <u>34</u> delegates and <u>17</u> alternates for representation to elect a trustee position for a three-year term commencing on **January 1**, 2026 from Group C. The delegates and alternates must be active or retired members of the TPAF.

In accordance with <u>N.J.A.C.</u> 17:3-1.4, the County Superintendent's Office is required to electronically submit the Certification of Delegates and Alternates to the Board Office by <u>June 30, 2025.</u>

If you are interested in becoming a delegate or an alternate please contact Donna Pesci at Donna.Pesci@doe.nj.gov by June 23, 2025. Please include the following in information in your email: Name, Active or Retired, School District, Phone #, Email Address, Mailing Address.

Please post this notice as soon as possible, on your district webpage for TPAF personnel.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.